
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

OFFICE OF 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

May 7 - May 11 )tj 7 C( 
I 

Tuesday, May 7 

Wednesday, May8 

Thursday, May 9 

Friday, May 10 

10:00a.m. 
2:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

5 :15 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 
8:00 p.m. 

Saturday, May 11 

17:30 a.m. 
9:15 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

OPENINGS: 

REGISTRATION FOR 

No chapel services 
Final examinations 

No chapel services 
Final examinations 

Vol. I, No. 6 

Last day for making reservations for child care during 
commencement exercises. Reservations should be turned 
in to the Student Activities' office. 

No chapel services 
Final examinations end 

Commencement rehearsal - Binkley Chapel 
President's Reception for Graduates and their families 
President's House 

A - L: 2:30 - 3:30 p.m. 
M - Z: 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

Graduation Banquet honoring the wives of Seniors -
Seminary Cafeteria 
Assemble in gym for procession line-up 
Commencement Sermon - Binkley Chapel 

Senior Breakfast - Seminary Cafeteria 
Assemble in Gym 
Graduation Exercises - Binkley Chapel 

NOTICES 

There are openings available in the six weeks Clinical 
Training Program, May 20 - July 5, 1974, at John Umstead 
Hospital. If interested, contact Chaplain Frank Askins, 
Butner, N.C., Phone: 575 - 7404 

SUMMER SCHOOL-FIRST TERM: Students registering at one of the following times 

LIBRARY CLOSING FOR 
INVENTORY: 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
OFFICE OPEN DURING 
SUM1"\i1ER: 

will not have to appear for registration on June 10, 1974 
f.ilay 6 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
May 7,8,9 10:00 - 11:00 a.m., 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

Inventory will be taken during the week following 
graduation. The library w1ll close at 1 :00 p.m., 
Saturday, May 11, and will .ceopen -Cnr n•>1.111nl e<"1-vJ_c0 ~1: 

8:00 a.m. on Monday, May 20. 

The Student Activities' office in Mackie Hall will have 
a secretary on duty during the summer months. If you 
need assistance or information, please contact this 
office during the hours which will be posted at a later 
date. 

-over-



VISIT YOUR COLLEGE: Teachers and administrators appreciate the opportunity 
to talk with former students. Perhaps you can visit 
your college this summer and talk with friends and former 
professors. 

The Student Activities office wishes for each of you an enjoyable and productive 
summer. 
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